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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 23 MARCH 2018 
 

This notification is regarding the removal of the shrubs along Central Avenue outside the 
Media City building. We are working to remove the existing garden blisters and replace with 
new planting. 
 
What to expect: 
 
The 2 blisters indicated in the red in the map below show the areas we are working in. There 
will be fencing around the edge if the area and we still commence removal of the existing trees 
and shrubs. Access to the foot path will not be affected and loading docks and taxi rank is still 
operational.  
 
Work duration: 
 
Work will commence on Monday 26th March and be completed by Thursday 29th March. 
Progress could potentially be delayed due to unforeseen circumstances such as inclement 
weather.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me 
at atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications and Engagement Manager 
 Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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